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The Medical Faculties of National Junior Faculty (NJF) are pleased that the Swedish Research Council (VR) has updated its funding scheme to a three-tier granting system allowing a smoother and more efficient transition from young to established investigator through the inclusion of a consolidator stage. This change is in line with what both individual universities and National Junior Faculty has been advocating to VR in the last year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We believe the consolidator stage grant should be a bridging grant for excellent young researchers and not another elite grant to a restricted number of researchers (for example the previous “Framstående yngre forskare”). NJF has suggested in a letter to VR (dated 2015.02.27) that the funds previously allocated to 14 “Framstående yngre forskare, MH+NT” (18Mkr over 6 years) should instead be used for ~40 “Consolidator Project Grants, MH+NT” in the range of 4-6Mkr over four years. This would provide a reasonable transition for young researchers, including the “Junior Researchers” which VR has already invested in (89 grants 2014), to avoid that these are not disproportionately lost during the transition to Senior Researcher level. Therefore, we would be interested to know the intended number of consolidator stage grants that are planned for, and the intended amount of funding. 

In sum, the Medical Faculties of NJF is very positive the Swedish Research council has updated its granting schemes to accommodate the challenges facing young researchers, allowing them to compete on fair and equal grounds. We look forward to hearing more details on the Consolidator calls, which hold a great deal of promise for our young Investigators.
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